
 

 

Mazda MX-5 Cup Competitor Information Bulletin #2024-11-04 

This CIB describes: Differential Repair and Refurbishing Procedures 

 

Please be advised of an important service requirement for all Mazda MX-5 Cup competitors regarding 

differential repairs and refurbishing. To maintain optimal performance, reliability, and compliance 

with series regulations, differentials requiring service must be sent to the contact listed below at 

Detroit Speed. This is the only authorized location for Mazda MX-5 Cup Cars to receive service without 

voiding the seals. 

 

Contact for Differential Services: 

 

Detroit Speed 

Matthew Bellamy 

Sales Manager 

Phone: 980-920-5706 

Email: mattbellamy@holley.com 

Address: 185 McKenzie Rd 

Mooresville, NC 28115 

 

Please reach out to Matthew directly with any questions or to arrange for service. Ensuring your 

differential is serviced at Detroit Speed will adhere to compliance and maintain the integrity of your 

vehicle’s performance. 

 

Should you have any further questions or require additional information, please do not hesitate to 

contact us. 

 

 

 

 

 


